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Table Tennis England’s Voting Review Group has published its latest report.

The group was set up to review how best to implement a key recommendation of the Portas review, to ‘move to
a fair, efficient voting system that better represents members’.

This includes the election of directors and AGM voting rights.

The group published its first report in October last year and, following a consultation period during which
members’ comments were invited, has now released an updated report.

Members will now have the opportunity to comment on the report – click here to read it
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